
 
 

                                                                                                                                          Friday 25th November 2022 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I hope you and your family are all well (unfortunately, we have a lot of ‘bugs’ going around school at 
the moment!) 
The children have had another super week in school and I have seen lots of examples of them ‘being 
the best they can be’. 
I would like to say well done to the Year 4 children who represented school in a Dance Festival this 
week and I also saw an impressive ukulele session in Year 3. You are a talented bunch! 
 

Just a couple of reminders- 
Please try and have a sort out this weekend and send in any toys your children no longer plays with 
for next week’s Toy Sale. 
The Year 5/6 football training after school is now open to girls. 
Please can I ask again, that you show respect to our neighbours when you are parking – we are still 
receiving complaints that our families are parking over people’s driveways. 
Well done to our Stars of the Week – continue to shine brightly. 
Finally, congratulations to Miss Pinder on the safe arrival of Hallie Mae Potts! 
 
Have a lovely weekend.   
Take care 
Rachael Bentham 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nursery – N1    Reception – R1   Reception – R2 
                                           
                                                  
 

   Nancy              Ted                          Musa K             

 
 

 
 



 
 

Year 1 – 1D   Year 1 – 1W   Year 2 – 2B 
 
 
 Samuel                Alfie L                       Freddie H 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 2 – 2C   Year 3 – 3F   Year 3 – 3P 
 
 
      Harry            Poppy           Celeste 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 4 – 4H   Year 4 – 4S   Year 5 – 5H 
  
 
      Ryan            Arham              Laiba         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Take care and keep safe, 

Rachael Bentham 
 

Year 5 – 5W   Year 6 – 6CH   Year 6 – 6JH  
 

 
     Ismail              Lyla            Millie          
 
 
 

 
 
  


